[image: image1.png]-'— [HM sisters

MONROE - MICHIGAN

Deep Faith. Courageous Spirit. Action for Justice.




Type in today's date 

Name of hotel
Hotel Address

Add'l line of address (delete if not needed)

City, State, Zip
To:  Hotel Manager
I am writing you today out of concern about the critical problem of human trafficking, its impact upon women and children and ways that hotels (where encounters with victims of trafficking often occur) can help to stop it.

According to the United Nations, an estimated 2.5 million people are victims of human trafficking. Some of the most vulnerable who fall prey to trafficking are children, through prostitution and sex tourism. As a guest of your hotel and a member/an associate/a friend of the Sisters, Servants of the Immaculate Heart of Mary, a Catholic women’s religious community of over 400 Sisters and 120 Associates, I want to share information with you about ways that many in the tourism industry are working to address this problem and how you can join them.  

The problem of commercial sexual exploitation of children and its connection with the tourism sector is complex. While the tourism industry is not accused of directly participating in human trafficking, any company that suspects or is aware that it is being used to facilitate trafficking and does nothing to stop it is indirectly responsible. The good news is that many major hotels and other organizations now have or are working to create an ethical policy against commercial sexual exploitation of children by 1.) training hotel staff to help identify human trafficking, and 2.) partnering with government and social service agencies to bring an end to trafficking. This is all part of an industry-wide Code of Conduct called The Code (www.thecode.org.), a multi-stakeholder initiative with more than 800 members in 32 countries. It is recognized among tourism industry associations, governments, and child rights protection organizations. 

The moral and ethical standards a hotel embraces, as evidenced by its policies and practices, are decisive to me, to the IHM community, and to the people with and for whom we minister. Therefore I urge (name of hotel) and your parent company to sign on to The Code and to report to me (and on your company website) the actions that you are taking to stop trafficking. Such actions would help keep guests informed of your commitment, are evidence of proactive and attentive management, and are an important aspect of corporate social responsibility. By taking action to eradicate the sexual exploitation of children, your hotel can demonstrate your commitment to human rights – and we can feel comfortable giving our business to a responsible member of our local and global community.

Sincerely,

Your name
Address   
City State, Zip
Phone    
E-mail address
      
610 West Elm Avenue

Monroe MI   48162-7909

                                                                                                             
        734-240-9700

